
Points from Friday Meeting 

*More dog poo bins required either end of banks – muck on banks and poo banks left 

*No signage about proposals at Newtown end just Mawbray Car Park 

*No consultation with either Parish Council or local residents and walkers 

*Some residents of Mawbray have on the house deeds access to allotted land on the Banks they 

have not been consulted 

*Concerns for dog walkers 

*AONB have always had poor relations with the local community 

*Who is in charge of this project – Allerdale, AONB or Natural England  

*What type of insurance – emergency numbers – contact details - will this be a 24hr service (cattle if 

in distress need seen to as soon as possible 

*Who will be employed to look after the cattle – daily monitoring 

*What age of cattle will be put on the Banks – stirks or older cattle 

*Cattle are natural suppressors of vegetation 

*Cattle water trough has been set next to the public cycle way and footpath – should be further 

away than next to public 

*Will the natter jack toad pool be fenced then the cattle will not disturb at spawning and tadpole 

stages 

*Concerns that herbicides are planned to be used on the ‘rosa’ roots this is an AONB and SSSI site all 

the work being done so far is not contusive with the principle of this type of site  

*Access to walk along the shore and dunes next to shore is prohibited when shore and beach nesting 

birds are sitting on eggs and there are young chicks 

*Concerns about loss of parking along the Banks from to Beckfoot to Mawbray 

*Proposed fencing along the B5300 should be kept back from the cycleway, there is also a proposed 

coastal walk 

*To help dog walkers walk safely on the Banks the large area could be halved and notice given when 

cattle moved 

*This work is being done without proper consultation with the Parish and PC feel that should be put 

on hold until COVID restrictions are lifted, PC have been contacted by parishioners and walkers 

about the proposed work already done 

*SD has contacted Open Space Society about there take on the work being proposed 

*SD looking at other areas where cattle have been used and ramblers and dog walkers have to cross 

the land (has there been any adverse contact been reported) accidents and deaths have been 

reported on footpaths and common land 

 



    

    


